
Thank You
 Thank  you  to  the  Lake  Murray
Fireworks & Music Fest committee  for
allowing SCFOL to have
a  booth  at  the  Lake
Murray  4th  of  July
Festivities,  and  for
the  wonderful

fireworks,  food,  fun,  and  bands.

We also thank our SCFOL Volunteer Chair Sue Dennis who manned
the booth all day and her core of volunteers who assisted
visitors choose FREE kids books,  learn about the
design of the new San Carlos Branch Library, the
Summer Reading program and other branch activities,
the monthly SCFOL Used Book Sale, how to join the
Friends and become a SCFOL volunteer. What a fun
day we had.  If you missed us, visit us at our book

sales.  

 

https://sancarlosfriendsofthelibrary.org/2022/07/05/thank-you/

